OMB Justification for the April 2010 Revision of RI 98-7
 
The RI 98-7 (We Need Important Information About Your Eligibility for Social Security Disability Benefits) is being revised to reflect changes in OPM organizational names.  We have also added fields for the respondent’s email address and telephone number.
